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Education is not a one size fits all so I'm definitely in support of this bill. I have 3 

children who will be benefiting from a distance charter school. Parents should have 

the right to choose the education that is best for their child without worrying about 

district caps. If there's anything the last 2 years have taught us, it's that we need 

more education choices for our children.  


